
Hi Everyone,  

Due to the Government announcement on Friday about           

remaining at Alert Level 2, we have made the tough decision to 

postpone our Comag Ltd Solway College Comag Ltd Interschool 

Dressage Event.  

The decision has not been made lightly, however for the safety 

of our riders, supporters, event organizers and helpers (and so 

that we can make sure you can ALL come along), we are looking 

into some prospective dates that will work in with our school   

calendars.  

Please bear with us as we work through the logistics of this and 

we will get some further information out to you over the next 

week.  

Many thanks,  

Solway College Equestrian Academy  


